

Newfoundland and Labrador Provincial Council of The Catholic Women's League of Canada

Communique No. 4

Date: Jan / 23 / 2016

To: Chairperson of Communications Standing Committee / Parish President /

Provincial President

Provincial Executive / Life Members (For Information)

National Counterpart

From: Margaret Moore, Provincial Chairperson of Communications Standing

Committee

Communications has lots of tools available to members – we have both the Provincial Website: www.cwl.nl.ca; and the National Website: www.cwl.ca; and the Be-League which is available the 15th of every month. Also there is Facebook Page.

If you have something to share please send it in. In order to continue having an electronic newsletter we need many articles.

A few reminders for submissions:

- Each submission shall be typed and no more than 50 words
- Each submission should be on one topic and one photo (please use high resolution)
- Identify all people in the photo
- All councils may send more than one submission

Authorization Signatures

National office no longer requires authorization signatures from individuals whose photos are being submitted to Be League and The Canadian League magazine!